
Thunderbirds Charities grants $125,000 for secured entrance at Phoenix Boys & Girls Club 

 

(PHOENIXThunderbirds Charities, the charitable arm of the Phoenix Thunderbirds, has awarded a 

$125,000 grant to Boys & Girls Clubs of the Valley’s XYZ Branch. The funds, generated by the WM 

Phoenix Open, will support stronger safety for more than XYZ youth through the building of a secured 

entrance  


